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From:
Sent: 02 December 2024 17:32
To: Planning
Subject: Land Behind The Dog Inn Market Place, Longridge, PR3 3RR

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
We are re-submitting our concerns about this development, as none of the previous ones have been 
addressed in the updated plans. 
 
Location 
As per the plans, the development is going to ). The 
new house closest (Plot 1) will be only , effectively cutting out 
much of the sunlight we currently receive. The mock-up photos even show the shadow it casts. 
 
Light and Noise 
Because the space being used to add so many additional dwellings is relatively small, the noise and 
light from these new houses will be difficult to ignore by everyone currently living in homes 
surrounding this area (of which there are many). 
 
Parking 
There will no longer be space for residents, patrons, and staff of the pub to park. The current car park 
and overflow parking area will disappear, potentially resulting in people parking illegally on the street 
directly ). As well as being 
illegal, this is a nuisance  and will also cut off visibility for those residents using the drive into 
the new estate. 
 
Signed, 

 
 

 
 




